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Testimony in Support of LD 152:   “An Act to Amend the Freedom of Access Act to 
Require a Specific Time Frame for Agencies to Comply with Requests for Public 
Records”
Senator Carney, Representative Kuhn, and distinguished members of the Committee 
on Judiciary, I urge you to pass LD 152 as it is essential that we citizens have timely 
access to our government’s workings. Transparency, accountability, and trust in 
government will be greatly improved with the passage of this bill. Thank you.


